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Sporting Event – CADSSA KS2 Athletics Event 
Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Your child will be attending the following sporting event and we are very excited to participate! 

 

Event CADSSA KS2 Athletics Event 

  

Tuesday 1st July 

 

09.30am – 2.30pm 

 

Northwood Stadium, Keelings Road, Hanley  

 

 

Arrival and Parking: 

Please ensure your child arrives at the venue by 9.30am, as the event is scheduled to begin promptly at 

10.00am. The venue can become quite busy as there will be 9 other schools attending, so we recommend 

arriving a little earlier to allow for parking and entry. On-site parking is charged, and while there is some 

limited off-site parking available on the surrounding streets, spaces may be in high demand. 

 

Event Schedule: 

Morning Session (10:00am – 11:45am): Lunch Break Afternoon Session (12:15pm – approx. 2:00pm): 

 

Years 5 and 6: Track Events 

Years 3 and 4: Field Events 

 

 Years 5 and 6: Field Events 

Years 3 and 4: Track Events 

All Year Groups: Relay Events 

 

Lunch Arrangements: 

Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch, a healthy snack and plenty of water for the day. 

 

Weather: 

 
The weather is due to ease in terms of heat tomorrow.  All children will be in the main stand when not 

participating in events, so there will be plenty of shade on offer.  Please ensure that your child has sun cream 

applied before attending. 

 

Attendance at the Event: 

Upon arrival at the venue, please make sure to inform the staff attending the event (Mr. Redfern, Mrs. Hine, 

and Mrs. Stone) of your child's attendance. This is important as it will be recorded and form part of your child's 

school attendance for the day.  If your child is ill and unable to attend, please phone the School Office as 

early as possible as this will then help us to cover their absence. 

 

Help Keep the Venue Tidy: 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in helping us keep the venue tidy throughout the day. Please ensure that 

all rubbish is disposed of in the bins provided. 

 

Thank you for your support - we look forward to a fun and exciting day of athletics! 
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